
NEOkla Club Meeting   November 10, 2020 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Betty 
Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  
The minutes of the October meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as 
presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: The last event was on November 8.  There 
were 25 novice drivers.  The committee is working on next year’s schedule. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: AVRG will have a Super Tour at Hallett on 
April 17-18, 2021.  The MIDIV schedule for 2021 is still under discussion.  The 
Runoffs will be at Indy. 
 
Road Rally – Bob Strattan: There are no events planned for the rest of this 
year. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney” There were 18 drivers at the National 
Tour.  There were 3 courses.  4 of the 18 drivers were in Jason’s car. 
 
Nominating Committee: Candidates for 2021 are RE – Jason Baney, Asst  RE 
– Neil Cox, Treasurer – Todd Swain, Secretary – Betty Martin, Board members – 
James Stowers and Mike Tritt.  Betty Martin moved to approve the slate of 
officers by acclimation.  Neil Cox seconded.  Motion carried.  Jeff Maize and 
George Walker will serve the second year of their 2 year term to complete the 
board. 
 
Awards Banquet: Neil Cox brought up the fact that both the SCCA National 
Convention and the MIDIV Convention have been canceled due to Covid.  Betty 
Martin moved to postpone the NEOkla Awards banquet until it is safe to hold 
one.  Neil seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The Club has submitted paperwork to SCCA for new loaner helmets. 
 
The next meeting will be December 8 at Burnco. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin  


